
 

St Bartholomew’s C of E Primary School 
Willowcroft, off Warwick Avenue, Quorn, Loughborough, LE12 8HQ. 

Telephone: (01509) 412250    
 
 
 
 

 
15th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers                                                                              
 
 
As part of our Easter celebrations, we will be visiting the Baptist Church on Friday 22nd 
March.  During these sessions, each class will take part in a variety of workshops based 
around the Christian Easter Story.  We will be at the church from 9:30-11am, so will leave 
school at 9:15 and return by 11:15am.  
 
For the trip to go ahead we will require parent helpers.  If you can help for the whole 
morning or with walking the children there and back, then please let your class teacher/s 
know.  
 
Please note that for all trip helpers we need to have proof of their Right to Work in the UK 
on file, prior to the day of the trip.  This information will then be kept securely in school and 
will be disposed of securely once your child leaves the school or sooner if you request this.   

This promises to be an exciting session for the children. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Foundation Stage Team.  


